
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, Terry Kent. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, May 31, 2022 8:37 AM 
'terry kent ' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: RE. Docket #20200226-SU 

CORRESPONDENCE 
5/31/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 03248-2022 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 

-----Original Message-----

From: terry kent <terryakent1031@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, May 28, 2022 10:05 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE. Docket #20200226-SU 

I want to thank you and the staff for the detailed attention that you gave to the above docket. I am in favor of the PSC 
recommendation to deny the application for sewer lines to be installed on the island. 
As a resident of Don Pedro for approximately 20 years I have been an advocate of if we need it than lets get it done 
(bridge project). However I am a firm believer that this sewer application was a solution looking for a problem. 
Please deny the EU application. 
Thank you, 
Terry Kent 
470 Bocilla Dr. 
P.O.Box 3277 
Placida 33946 
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